
Building Inspections - Re: Fwd: Building permit application Portland IMT 

>>> Anita LaChance 12/16/2013 11:36 AM >>>
Yes.  It has been our practice to waive the fees since this is still a City owned facility.

Anita

>>> Tammy Munson 12/16/2013 9:00 AM >>>
Are the fees waived for this project? The Maine DOT is the tenant.

>>> Stephen Weatherhead <sweatherhead@wintonscott.com> 12/13/2013 4:11 PM >>>
Hi Lannie, 

Attached please find a completed Building Permit Application,Site Plan Administrative Authorization form, and 
construction drawings for a small toilet room addition to the maintenance building at the Portland International 
Marine Terminal at 468 Commercial Street. 

Have a great weekend.

Thanks,

 Stephen Weatherhead 
 Maine Licensed Architect

From: Tammy Munson
To: Building Inspections;  support staff
Date: 12/16/2013 11:42 AM
Subject: Re: Fwd: Building permit application Portland IMT
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